From: Alan Halsall

Sent: 29 September 2017 11:53

To: Cc:

Subject: Re: Electoral Commission Audit

Dear

Thanks for your e mail.

Subject to usual protections on personal data we can see no problem with this at all.

Best wishes

David Halsall on behalf of Vote Leave Ltd

On 28 Sep 2017, at 12:36,

> wrote:

Dear David

We have received a Freedom of Information (FOI) request relating to correspondence between the Electoral Commission and Vote Leave between January and June 2016. The request is below:

- 1) I would like to request all internal correspondence and communications between the Electoral Commission and Vote Leave between Jan and June 2016.
- 2) 1) I would like to request all internal correspondence and communication between Jan and June 2016 held by the Electoral Commission that mentions, or refers to, Vote Leave's Dominic Cumminings.

We are taking a wide interpretation of this FOI request and will disclose any relevant internal and external correspondence. If you have any concerns then please let me know.

Regards



Party Finance Guidance Manager
Electoral Administration and Guidance

The Electoral Commission 3 Bunhill Row London EC1Y 8YZ

www.electoralcommission.org.uk

Make sure you are <u>registered to vote</u> Follow us on <u>Twitter</u>

We welcome correspondence in Welsh and English

Democracy matters



Please consider the environment before printing this email